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MEMORANDUM FOR:

SUBJECT

CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20305

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

5 February 1970

Director, National Reconnaissance
Office

Adequacy of the CORONA/HEXAGON
Overlap

I have reviewed your 2 February memorandum

and the report of the HEXAGON Review Committee.

agree that we should accept the Committee's

I

recommendation that there be no additional purchases
of CORONA systems:

T

CORONA HEXAGON

Richard Helms
Director
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